
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Greenville County Council during the live 

streamed meeting in the Council Chambers at 301 University Ridge, Greenville,  on Tuesday, April 6, 2021,  at 

6:00 p.m.,  (or as soon thereafter as other hearings are concluded),  for the purpose of receiving comments 

from the public regarding an ordinance to amend portions of Chapter 8, Article II of the Code of Ordinances 

of Greenville County, South Carolina, entitled “Flood Control, Drainage, Stormwater Management - Floods 

and Flood Control” so as to adopt certain changes in the National Flood Insurance Program mandated by the 

Department of Homeland Security- FEMA, National Flood Insurance Program; to increase ease of permitting 

and enforcement; and to incorporate map, technical and language modernization in the Greenville County 

Flood Damage Prevention Ordinance.  

 

Anyone wishing to speak during this public hearing will need to email their name, address, email address, 

telephone number and position (in favor or opposed) to rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org  no later than 5:00 

pm on Monday, April 5, 2021, in order to receive an invitation to speak at the meeting. You may also register 

on-site during the 30 minutes prior to the start of the meeting.  Any person interested in this matter may 

appear and be heard. 

 

 

 
GREENVILLE COUNTY COUNCIL 
By: Willis Meadows 

        Chairman, County Council 
 
 

Advertise:  March 19th  

  

mailto:rmccaskill@greenvillecounty.org

